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In FY20, the following U.S. Department of Justice (DOJ) grants were received by the Department of 
Public Safety as the State Administering Agency (SAA).  The funds received for these grants are 
distributed to various sub-recipients: 

DOJ  – Office on Violence Against Women STOP Grant – $1,082,160 

DOJ - Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant Program - $929,808 

DOJ - Paul Coverdell Forensic Science Improvement Grants Program – $272,275 

DOJ - Residential Substance Abuse and Treatment for State Prisoners Program Grant -$351,442 

DOJ – The Project Safe Neighborhoods Grant- $204,714 

DOJ - Coronavirus Emergency Supplemental Funding Program Grant- $3,266,879 

Total DOJ awards managed by the Grant Unit as the SAA:    $6,107,278 

General Fund Grant administered by the DPS Grant Unit and awarded to subgrantees:  Substance Use 
Disorder Assistance Program - $750,000 

Grant Awards received by the Maine State Police (MSP) as a sub-recipient: 

Highway Safety Grants–  

Grant Awarded 
State of Maine Impaired Driving Coordinator $138,275 
Spidre/DRE $100,000 
Speed $101,828 
Click it or Ticket it $ 51,188 
RTV $ 15,000 
Distracted Driving $ 32,541 
     Total $438,832 

 

High Priority Commercial Motor Vehicle - $220,046 – 3 years to use the funding 

High Priority for Innovative Technology Deployment - $820,000 – 3 years to use the funding 

DNA Backlog Reduction Program - $374,956 

Motor Carrier Safety Assistance Program - $1,641,060 – 3 years to use the funding 

Internet Crimes Against Children - 3 years to use the funding - Cooperative Agreement – $663,783 

Homeland Security Grant – 3 years to use the funding - $136,000 

Total MSP Grant Awards: $4,294,677 



Note:  All grants have limitations as to what they can or cannot be used for and a time period, often 
three years, over which to be spent.  The money for projects and equipment must not be needed to 
operate but instead, to make enhancements to the overall mission.  All grants require a budget to be 
submitted for federal approval before awarded or spent.  Quarterly progress reports and financial 
reports must be submitted to ensure that the money is being spent as approved and within a timeline 
that shows the progress for each expenditure or project approved.  

 


